
 
Nancee Linnerud 

Purchasing Representative  
has been nominated as 

Standards Person of the Month 
for December 2023 

Nancee was a key person in assisting the Operating Room 
establish new GYN services. 

 
Her tireless assistance did not go unnoticed while she 

helped colleagues who made many trips to her office with 
handfuls of purchasing requests. 

 
Her hard work and diligence is beyond words and aided in 

the successful start of a new service. 
 

Nancee kept contact with coworkers regarding any issue 
or discrepancy that surfaced. 

 
 

Congratulations on being Standards Person of the Month 
for December 2023!   


